
Ottawa, ~arch 30, 1925

J. S. Morgan, Esq.,
Skeena Crossing,

British Columbia.

Dear Sir:

I am directed by the Prime Minister to let

you know that he has today received your letter of

the 15th instant, relative to the affairs of the Indians

of the Keena River District.

I am desired to inform you that the Prime

Minister has referred your representations for consider-

ation to his colleague, the Honourable Charles stewart,

who,. as Superintendent General of Indian Affairs, will

give it the attention which it merits.

Yours faithfully,

Private Secretary.
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